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From: Hayden Richardson <Hayden.Richardson@columbiacountyor.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 9:57 AM
To: Brian Varricchione
Subject: RE: NEXT Renewable Fuels modification fee

Hey Brian, 
 
Yes there would be a 2% technology fee on top of the 80% original fee. Looks like it would come out to a grand total of 
$2,562.24 for processing. 
 
 
Hayden Richardson 
Planning Manager 
(503) 397-7216 
Hayden.richardson@columbiacountyor.gov 
445 Port Ave, St. Helens, OR 97051 
 
Please note:   
Land Development Services has moved to a temporary location at 445 Port Avenue, St. Helens.   
We’re available to assist you in person, by phone 503-397-1501 and email:  
building@columbiacountyor.gov    or    planning@columbiacountyor.gov. 
 
 

From: Brian Varricchione <BVarricchione@mcknze.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 9:50 AM 
To: Hayden Richardson <Hayden.Richardson@columbiacountyor.gov> 
Subject: NEXT Renewable Fuels modification fee 
 
CAUTION:  This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open  attachments unless you are expecting 
this email and/or know the content is safe.  

   
Hi Hayden, 
I found the receipt (attached) from the prior submittal and it shows the Site Design Review fee was $3,140.00 so with 
the modification fee being 80% that works out to $2,512.00. Do we need to add 2% on top of that for the technology fee 
shown on the fee schedule? 
 
Thank you, 
Brian 
 
Brian Varricchione PE Land Use Planning 
D 971-346-3742 C 503-708-6725 Senior Associate 
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